
LIST OF HAPPINESS FOOD STREET, SECTOR 12, FARIDABAD 

Sr No. Auction_
Id Estate Sector Active Plots 

Name Auction Description Area FAR Reserve 
Price

EMD 
Amount Job No.

1 43379 Faridabad 12 67

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

2 43378 Faridabad 12 66

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

3 43377 Faridabad 12 65

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

4 43376 Faridabad 12 64

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415



5 43375 Faridabad 12 63

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

6 43374 Faridabad 12 62

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

7 43373 Faridabad 12 61

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

8 43372 Faridabad 12 60

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415



9 43371 Faridabad 12 57

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

10 43370 Faridabad 12 56

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

11 43369 Faridabad 12 55

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

12 43368 Faridabad 12 54

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415



13 43367 Faridabad 12 51

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

14 43366 Faridabad 12 50

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

15 43365 Faridabad 12 49

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

16 43364 Faridabad 12 48

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415



17 43363 Faridabad 12 45

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

18 43362 Faridabad 12 44

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

19 43361 Faridabad 12 43

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

20 43360 Faridabad 12 42

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415



21 43359 Faridabad 12 41

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

22 43358 Faridabad 12 40

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

23 43357 Faridabad 12 39

Kiosk Area (3.66 x 7.32) Mandatory Open Space 
for Tandoor and Passage  (3.66x3.66), Area = 
40.19 sqm (The Kiosk shall be constructed by 

the owner in steel structure i.e. With steel 
columns and steel/ galvanizized sheets 
(Preferably, Thermal Insulated) as per 

Architectural Controll Drawings to be provided 
by the Department.)

40.19 1 5537400 276900 3415

Note 1

Note 2

Note 3

Bidders are requested to check final list before bidding. 

EMD is calculated on Reserve Price, the first round of bidding will start from Reserve 
Price fixed by HSVP.

The payment terms on these properties will be as per Para No.34(A) of eAuction Policy 
dated 20.07.2022.


